Dear Sunil Ji/Sonal Ji,

Further to our telecon, I would like to acknowledge for your records that Vibhawari (NGO) has worked with UNICEF Bihar Field Office as a program implementation agency, extending desired technical support to develop WASH in Schools Benchmarking System in Bihar, between 15 May 2019 to 31 March 2020. The intervention included organizing state and zonal level workshops; and development of Bihar Swachh Vidhyalay benchmarking system, its guidelines and the training manual.

We appreciate the commitment of the team and the quality work extended by the organization.

Regards.

Prabhakar Sinha, Ph. D

WASH Specialist

Mobile +91-9771413024 | Direct: +91-612-3984602/3984803

E-mail: psinha@unicef.org

United Nations Children's Fund UNICEF Office for Bihar, 8, Patliputra Colony, Patna-800013, India Follow us on <u>Facebook</u>, <u>Twitter</u>, <u>Instagram</u> and at <u>www.unicef.in</u> To support UNICEF donate now <u>www.unicef.in/donate</u>